
 
 

 
 
 
 

In Memory of Our Beloved Professor Shiu-Ying Hu 

 

On Behalf of the Kadoorie Farm and Botanic Garden, I wish to express our admiration for the 

long and fruitful life of Professor Shiu-Ying Hu. 

 

Professor Hu had a wonderful, generous spirit, and was willing to share her specialist 

knowledge with lay-people, which helped them to become respected experts in their own 

right, leading to the successful conservation of our natural heritage. We celebrate her life. 

 

 

Andy Brown 

Executive Director, KFBG 

12 June 2012 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


